

THE WALTER AND ELIZA HALL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL RESEARCH

POSTAL ADDRESS: POST OFFICE, ROYAL MELBOURNE HOSPITAL, VICTORIA 3050, AUSTRALIA. TELEPHONE CENTURE LEN U



AFFILIATED WITH THE UNIVERSITY OF MELBOURNE AND THE ROYAL MELBOURNE HOSPITAL

DIRECTOR: SIR GUSTAV NOSSAL

11th September, 1978.

Dr. Joshua Lederberg, Stanford University, Palo Alto. California 94304, U.S.A.

Dear Joshua,

Most regretfully I will not be able to be with you on Monday 16th October for your installation as President of the Rockefeller University. Nevertheless, and at the risk of sounding slightly formal, I should like not only my but also the Hall Institute's greetings and good wishes to be recorded. We will certainly be with you in spirit, and will continue to admire your efforts in biomedical research and your desire to harness anew your great institution to the service of world health in all its dimensions.

Lyn joins me in sending fondest good wishes and greetings.

As ever,

9/26/18 Thoulight, but.

you god apoint is much

G.J.V. Nossal, Director.